City of West Allis st Als, Wi 59514

Matter Summary
File Number Title Status
2004-0127 Communication In Committee

Time Warner Cable communication informing the City of the Federal Communications
Commission Fee being adjusted from $0.05 per month to $0.06 per month effective with the
April billing.

Introduced: 3/2/2004 Controlling Body: License & Health Committee
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320 N. DF Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive
Milwaukee, Wi 53212-4002

Tel 414-277-4111

Fax 414-224-6155

TIME WARNER

CABLE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
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WEST ALLIS, WI

Mayor Jeannette Bell
City of West Allis
7525 W. Greenfield Ave.

oot Allie T&7714
vy 51 Allxb, WI 53214

Dear Mayor Bell:

[am writing to inform you that effective with our customer’s April billing statements, the FCC
Regulatory Fee, which is currently $0.05 per month, will adjust to $0.06 per month. The FCC
Regulatory Fee is paid directly to the Federal Communications Commission to recover annual
costs of its enforcement, policy and rulemaking, user information and international activities.

We will begin notifying customers through bill messages February 25 through March 24th. The

messages will read:

o “Please be advised that the Federal Communications Commission Fee (FCC
Fee) has been adjusted from $0.05 per month to $0.06 per month. This
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change will be effective with your April billing statement.”

Please feel free to contact me at 414-277-4193 with any questions or concerns.




